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REPORT OF THE INDEPENDENT REMUNERATION PANEL –
DEPUTY PORTFOLIO HOLDERS ALLOWANCE

1.0 SUMMARY

1.1 This report incorporates the recommendations of the Independent
Remuneration Panel on the level of remuneration for Deputy Portfolio
Holders.

2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS

2.1 The Council is requested to consider and approve, with or without
amendment, the Independent Remuneration Panel’s recommendations.

REPORT

3.0 BACKGROUND

3.1 At the last meeting of the Independent Remuneration Panel, the Panel agreed
to review the allowance for Deputy Portfolio Holders at an interim meeting in
May 2012. The Panel also suggested that Deputy Portfolio Holders should
keep a log of the work activity undertaken in the role for a prescribed period.

3.2 The Panel met on the 14 May 2012 to give consideration to the Deputy
Portfolio Holders Allowance. Their recommendations are contained within the
report attached at Appendix 1.
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